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April 24, 2012 

 

VIA RESS and E-mail 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

RE: London Hydro Inc. Application for Distribution Rates Effective May 1, 2012 
Board File No. EB-2011-0181 
 
 

On November 24
th

, 2011, London Hydro Inc. submitted its 2012 3GIRM Application and 

evidence to the Ontario Energy Board for an Order approving just and reasonable rates for 

distribution of electricity and other charges, effective for May 1, 2012. 

 

In regards to the above matter, London Hydro Inc. received the Board’s “Decision and Order”, as 

issued on April 4
th

, 2012, in which the Board directs London Hydro to file a draft Rate Order, 

and supporting documentation such as completed versions of the 2012 IRM Rate Generator 

model, updated SIMPIL models and continuity tables to support the claim for disposition of 

Account 1562, and LRAM calculations showing the derivation of the final rate riders to recover 

the approved LRAM amount. Please find enclosed these required documentation and models. 

 

 

On April 16, 2012, London submitted its draft Rate Order and supporting documentation. 

 

On April 23, 2012, Board Staff provided London Hydro with its Board staff Comments on Draft 

Rate Order with request for London Hydro reply to comment made in the letter. 

 

 

In reply to the Board staff Comments letter, London Hydro is in agreement with all Board staff 

comments. 
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Further confirmation to Board Staff’s Comment letter is Board staff’s request for London 

Hydro’s billing system having the capacity to bill LRAM rate riders to the fifth decimal point, 

London Hydro can confirm that our systems will permit such rates to be billed.  Therefore we 

respectfully request that the fifth decimal be permitted to be used for the LRAM rate rider.  

 

 

London Hydro respectfully submits this confirmation letter for the Board’s consideration and 

issuance of a final Tariff of Rates and Charges. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Mike Chase 

Director of Finance and Regulatory  

 

 

 

cc.  David Williamson, Chief Financial Officer, VP of Finance, and Secretary 

      Georgette Vlahos, Analyst – Applications & Regulatory Audit, OEB 
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